FAASTeam presents:

Preflight After Maintenance and Service Difficulty Reports
Topics of The Month



The General Aviation Joint Steering Committee
(GAJSC) and the National Transportation Safety
Board (NTSB) have determined that a significant
number of general aviation fatalities could be
avoided if pilots were to conduct more thorough
preflight inspections of aircraft that have just been
returned to service. In-flight emergencies have
been the direct result of maintenance personnel
who have serviced or installed systems
incorrectly.

The Service Difficulty Reporting Program is a fast
and convenient way for owners and operators to
share critical system and component failure
information on their aircraft model with others in a
searchable database. This information can be
used in troubleshooting and preparations for
inspections as well as good planning information
for prebuy inspections. These data entries are
also used in accident investigations and are the
source of Service Letter and Bulletins as well as
Airworthiness Directives and it's all at your
fingertips.

Directions: Meeting held in the FBO commons at the Lima
Allen County Airport (KAOH).
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to
www.mywingsinitiative.org
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



